

OFFICE OF THE ASSESSOR

NORTH STONINGTON, CT 06359-0263

40 Main Street P.O. Box 263 Telephone: (860) 535-2877 Ext. 24

Approved March 3, 2015

The Board of Assessment Appeals met on September 17, 2014 at 5 pm. Members present were Charlie Burger III, Candy Palmer, Paula Woodward, Chairperson and Cecile McGrath, secretary to the Board.

Minutes of March 5, 2014 were approved unanimous.

The following applications were heard:

James & Ruth Stewart

Appealed two cars for taxes being to high – denied

Richard Geiler

Appealed on Nissan for high mileage – lower assessment approved

Shelley Gardella

Appealed on taxable value of Jeep – lower assessment approved

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm.

Cecile McGrath Secretary to the Board

Baamet9-17-14

TOWN CLERKS OFFICE NORTH STONINGTON CT

7015 MAR _ 1: A C C C